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We took some autumn scavenger
hunt sheets home during the half
term holidays to see what we
could find at home and on a walk.

During October we finished our focus on vehicles and
started to think about autumn.  We went for a walk

around the school grounds to find some autumn
resources for us to use in all areas of our play and

learning.


